

European Scrutiny Committee

House of Commons 7 Millbank London SW1P 3JA
Tel (020) 7219 5465/3292 Fax (020) 7219 2509 Email escom@parliament.uk Website http://www.parliament.uk/escom

From: Mr William Cash MP

15 September 2011

Mr Stanislaw Rakoczy, Chairman of the European Affairs Committee of the Sejm Wieskja 4/6/8 00-902 Warsaw, Poland

Dear Colleague,

I am writing on behalf of the European Scrutiny Committee to propose Mrs Libby Kurien for the post of permanent member of the COSAC secretariat. Please find attached her curriculum vitae and cover letter.

Libby has worked for the House of Commons for a number of years and has extensive experience of working in European Affairs, both in London and Brussels. I have been well acquainted with her work both for the European Scrutiny Committee and as the official in charge of the House of Commons National Parliament Office in Brussels. I believe she has distinguished herself in both roles as someone who can absorb an immense amount of information and identify what it is that matters – an essential requirement in all EU-related work. In addition, Libby has impressed all those who have had professional dealings with her by her ability to think ahead and anticipate what will emerge on the horizon. I am therefore pleased to recommend her to you for the post.

Your smeety, Italy, Cash

CHAIRMAN



Tel (020) 7219 5465/3292 Fax (020) 7219 2509 Email escom@parliament.uk Website http://www.parliament.uk/escom

From: Mr William Cash MP

15 September 2011

Mr Edmund Wittbrodt, Chairman of the European Affairs Committee of the Senate Wieskja 4/6/8 00-902 Warsaw, Poland

Dear Colleague,

I am writing on behalf of the European Scrutiny Committee to propose Mrs Libby Kurien for the post of permanent member of the COSAC secretariat. Please find attached her curriculum vitae and cover letter.

Libby has worked for the House of Commons for a number of years and has extensive experience of working in European Affairs, both in London and Brussels. I have been well acquainted with her work both for the European Scrutiny Committee and as the official in charge of the House of Commons National Parliament Office in Brussels. I believe she has distinguished herself in both roles as someone who can absorb an immense amount of information and identify what it is that matters — an essential requirement in all EU-related work. In addition, Libby has impressed all those who have had professional dealings with her by her ability to think ahead and anticipate what will emerge on the horizon. I am therefore pleased to recommend her to you for the post.

Your smalely, Rellady

CHAIRMAN